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Attachments:  

Recommendation: 

That the Council of the Municipality of Brockton hereby receives Report Number PW2019-05 – Brant and 

Greenock Landfill Operational Hours Change, prepared by Jamie Morgan, Director of Operations and approves 

changing the operational hours at the Brant and Greenock Landfills to 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. to accommodate 

service needs at the sites.   

Report: 

Background: 

Landfill operators and staff have noticed an increase in residents attending the landfill prior to 9:00 a.m. to 

begin their day, waiting for entry to the landfill so they can carry on with other events occurring in their day. 

Often times after 4:00 p.m. there are limited to no residents attending the landfill.  

Analysis: 

Staff is recommending a change in operational hours at both the Brant Landfill as well as the Greenock Landfill 

to 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. for all consistent days of operation to better accommodate residents arriving early 

waiting on staff to open the landfill and eliminating the waiting time. 

There will be no change in service hours, only the operational open to close hours. There will be extensive 

communications to promote this change.  

Sustainability Checklist: 

What aspect of the Brockton Sustainable Strategic Plan does the content/recommendations in this report help 

advance?  

 Do the recommendations help move the Municipality closer to its Vision?  N/A 

 Do the recommendations contribute to achieving Cultural Vibrancy? N/A 



 Do the recommendations contribute to achieving Economic Prosperity?  N/A 

 Do the recommendations contribute to Environmental Integrity?  N/A 

 Do the recommendations contribute to the Social Equity?  N/A 

Financial Impacts/Source of Funding: 

 Do the recommendations represent a sound financial investment from a sustainability perspective? Yes 

Reviewed By: 

 

Chief Financial Officer 

 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

 

Jamie Morgan, Director of Operations  

Reviewed By: 

 

Chief Administrative Officer 


